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Memorandum dated October 23, 2019 regarding Submission of Final Report on

Vulnerability Assessment of Mag-asawang Tubig Watershed
1 message

R4B PENRO Or. Mindoro <penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 2:11 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
Mimaropa Region <rdb@denr.gov.ph>, cddmimaropa@gmail.com, CRFMS CDD <crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com>

c/o MR. LESTER ESTREMERA

Good day,

Here is the requested electronic copy of Memorandum dated October 23, 2019 regarding the submission of final report on
Vulnerability Assessment of Mag-asawang Tubig Watershed with enclosures.

Please acknowledge upon receipt.
Thank you.
MARY JUNE F. MAYPA

PENR Officer
DENR-PENRO Oriental Mindoro
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1doaH3HRXKuh8hB5WTeYLWcf-v01OzrvF/view?usp=drive_web

